
Dear Class of 2017, 
 
It is time to apply for Financial Aid for the 2016-2017 Academic Year.  Please see the instructions for how 
to apply at http://www.kellogg.northwestern.edu/fin_aid/applying.htm.  
 
Please complete by Friday June 3, 2016. 
 
If you submit all completed materials by the preferred deadline date, June 3, 2016, we will send an email 
to your Kellogg email address in early July notifying you that your Financial Aid Award Notice is available 
on CAESAR. You will receive instructions on how to view, respond to, and electronically sign your 
Financial Aid Award Notice as well as instructions for completing the loan application process for your 
second year at Kellogg.  Please respond to your Financial Aid Award Notice and instructions by the 
preferred deadline date that will be listed in Accessing Your Financial Aid Award Notice instructions.  
 
Note:  If you did not apply for Financial Aid for the current 2015-2016 Academic Year, and you would like 
to apply for 2016-2017, please notify our office so that we may ensure that the Financial Aid Application 
is available to you via CAESAR. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our office at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kellogg School of Management Office of Admissions and Financial Aid 
 
 

Financial Aid 

Kellogg School of Management 
Northwestern University 
2001 Sheridan Road 
Evanston IL 60208  

T 847.491.3309 
F 847.467.3720 
 
Website  | Twitter  | Facebook 

 

K / Inspiring Growth   
Brave leaders inspire growth in people, organizations and markets. 
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